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10 DOWNING STREET

" December 1979

THE PRIME MINISTER

Q,WQ’- LY[HD
]
"You wrote to me on 7 December enclosing a letter from

Mr. Aldo Sidonio, Chairman of the Monklands Branch of the
National Federation of Self- Employed and Small Bu51nesses.

I have seen the pamphlet entitled "An Inspector at the
Door" to which Mr. Sidonio refers. It is an impressive
piece of research Partly as a resull of the compllatlon
of rights of entry set out in the pamphlct I have s ked my
Cabinet colleagues to review the rights of entry of the
various inspectors for which they are responsible.. This

will take some time, but I hope we will find scope for some
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rationalisation.

James Dempsey, Esq., MP.




